
 

 

Thank You to Baby Love Donors 

 

The holidays were made brighter for 42 Baby Love families thanks to the generosity of 
Medical Center Departments and community groups.  The annual program is collaboration 
between the SMH Social Work Department and Friends of Strong (FOS).  Groups “adopt” a 
family and before the holidays deliver items (from their family’s wish list) to FOS.  Thank you 
to the following departments and groups for their generous donations: 
 

AC3 
Access Center Trainer – RTP 
Ambulatory Administration 

Center for Health & Tech (CHET) 
CEO & Dean’s Office 

CPA Office 
Department of Pharmacy
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Save-the-Date 

Be sure to mark your calendar with the following upcoming Friends of Strong events… 
 

 Gala Wine Tasting, Friday, February 8th, 7-10 p.m., Monroe Golf Club 
 Celebrity Bartender Night, Thursday, March 21st, 4:30 – 7:30 p.m., Grappa’s 
 Rochester River Run/Walk 5k, Sunday, April 7th, 9 a.m., Genesee Valley Park 

 
Save 25% at the Gift Shop  
 
Enjoy 25% off your purchase in the Friends of Strong Gift Shop on the 25th of each 
month.  Some items are excluded.  No ID required. 
 

 Friday, January 25th  
 Monday, February 25th  
 Monday, March 25th  

 

Donations 
 

Friends of Strong 
 

Amanda Campe 
Michael Fehl 
Ann Hranek 

Richard Keane 
Susan Keenan 

Christopher Palmer 
Kathleen Pfaffenbach 

Jennifer Scales 
 

In Memory of Wayne Koch 
 

Bruce Deshay 
Gail Gover 
Erik Koch 

Marie Koch 
 

In Memory of Robert Sanderson 
 

Ned Beach 
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